Parents,
Camp is a wonderful experience for children, and church camp is a special place where their faith can blossom while they are having fun and learning how to be more independent. First Presbyterian Church and the Christian Education committee would like to see every child go to camp, so scholarships are available to all.

If you would like your child to go to camp, please talk to Michelle before you register, even if he or she has gone before. The camp has made some tweaks to the registration process that you need to be aware of.

Here is what you need to do:
· Look through the camp brochure or visit https://www.lakeshorecenteratokoboji.org/summer-camp.html.
· Decide which camp your child wants to attend. VBS is the week of June 23rd this year.
· Have your child complete the camp scholarship form and give it to Michelle.
· Tell Michelle which camp you are planning to register for, record it on the poster on her office door, and get the transfer code from her.
· Go to the camp website (link above) and register. (You will use the same username as you have in the past. If it is your first time you will create a new one.) Be sure to enter the transfer code before you pay. It will automatically apply the church scholarship.
· Check the poster on Michelle’s door to see who else is going to camp when you are. Carpools are a great way to get to and from camp.

If you have any questions, please see Michelle.

God’s blessings,

[bookmark: _GoBack]CE

